
 
Announcements for Monday, September 24, 2018 

 
 

 Lunch today is a Hot Dog or Pork BBQ 
 
“BE GOPHER GREAT” is the pursuit of excellence in all we do. It represents a commitment to continuous improvement of oneself 
and the uplifting of those around us. It carries a responsibility to make a difference in the Prairie community and beyond. As we 
pursue excellence, we embrace the journey as being as important if not more important than the destination. We support and 

encourage all students and staff to “BE GOPHER GREAT!! 
 
 
The Clinton County College Fair is tomorrow from 5:00-6:30 at Frankfort High School. There will be more than 50 
colleges there and it is open to all ages! 
 
Juniors and Seniors: The following colleges and universities will be visiting next week: 
 

University of St Francis will be here on Tuesday at 8:45 
Earlham College will be here on Tuesday at 11:25 
University of Indianapolis will be here on Wednesday at 9:40 
 

If you are interested in any of these places, please come get a pass from the Counseling Office. 
 
The Purdue Extension office has an Arts & Craft SPARK Club open to all grades. Students will attend 3 nights of 
crafting for $45 and should RSVP by today. Flyers are in the student information center. 
 
This Wednesday will be our first Throwback Library Day of the year! Come from your study hall to listen 
to a story, do an activity, and have a snack! The sign up sheet is available in the study hall room.  
 
This Friday will be our first Maker Day of the year! Take on our LEGO challenges, and submit photos of 
your creation to be entered for the prize! Space is limited, so be sure to sign up for a spot during your 
study hall! 
 
Science Club will be sponsoring a dance Friday after the last home football game for all CP students in 
Junior High and High School. Cost is $5, and the dance will run till 10:30. There will be free food, but 
students may purchase drinks and glow sticks.  
 
Science Club Members, there is a sign-up sheet for the Dance on Friday on the Science Club board 
between Mr. Wines' room and Mrs. Heim's room. If you are able to help with something, please sign up! 
 
Seniors, you received your portrait proofs in homeroom last week. Please choose your pose and place a package 
order if you’d like, and then return the form to the main office by Friday in the envelope provided. You must choose 
your pose, with or without an order. 
 
SLAM homeroom day is this Friday. Please check with your 1st hour teacher or on the bulletin board outside the 
counseling office to see where you are to report for Friday homeroom. 
 
On Friday, Z-Club will be doing a Pie in the Face at the football game. Bring in money through Wednesday to vote 
for which teacher you want to get pied. The top 3 teachers in the High School will be chosen to get pied. You can 
donate at lunch. 
 
Tomorrow for College Go Week is: Hats off to college! Wear a hat/cap to school. Where are you headed after high 
school? 
 


